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Dear Pernel,

I have received the letter of 
which a copy is enclosed addressed to 
’’Miss Strachey or to the present 
Principal of N.OeOJ’ I should rather 
like your caments before I reply. 
Do you know anything about Mrs. Baines’ 
gifts in the direction of ts^estry, 
and did you encourage her perhaps to 
offer us something of the kind she 
suggests^ I want to write the ri^t 
kind of letter to her and I feel I 
should be better able to do it if 
I heard from you first.

Yours ever.


